
IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR ALL OUR FACEBOOK 

FRIENDS ABOUT CHLORINE DISINFECTANTS 
 

We stock cases of chlorine (sodium hypochlorite) 10% strength - also known as pool sanitizer -for 

use in pond water treatment, sulfur water treatment, well water shock bacterial applications, etc.  

This chlorine is similar to household bleach, like Clorox, except it is twice as strong. 

The panic buying of cleaning products has depleted the supply of chlorine bleach products in 

stores and we have seen price gouging and profiteering happening all over.  There are reports of 

bleach selling for over $80 per gallon. 

We urge everyone to stay calm about this.  We have decent supply of chlorine and do not 

anticipate any supply shortages.  The entire water treatment industry is typically considered an 

essential industry. 

We have 4 one gallon bottles of chorine in a case for $17.95.  

This is the regular, picked up, price for chlorine and is the price 

we have been charging since 2018.   We will not price gouge!   

Normally we do not sell the gallons individually, but in these 

difficult times we will sell a one gallon jug for $4.99.   We only 

ask that you bring a bucket or box to carry the chlorine jug home 

in, so – if it were to tip – it would not ruin your car’s upholstery. 

 We will limit the sales to one case of chlorine per family per month, unless you are already 

one of our chlorine customers who need this for water treatment. 

 Please bring a carrying container if you are getting chlorine by the gallon. 

 We will maintain a sufficient supply of chlorine for our existing customers. 

 We will NOT sell chlorine in bulk or wholesale to any merchant or anyone trying to profit at 

this time of crisis. 

 

This is a helpful link on the use of bleach during this COVID19 crisis from the CDC: 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/organizations/cleaning-disinfection.html 

 

Please remember that this product is twice as strong a household bleach so use half as much 

when sanitizing. 

 

If you are a health care facility, public institution, or public 

service provider and have special needs for chlorine, 

please contact John Keener regarding your sanitizer 

requirements.   

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/organizations/cleaning-disinfection.html

